PUBLIC NOTICE

Replacement of Hollywood Bridge

Council have engaged a Contractor to Design and Install a replacement for the timber
bridge on Colrose Road just north of Hollywood Lane. The new structure will be a 5
barrel culvert.

The project has been in planning for some time and the contractor is about to start
site works.

Works will consist of:

Installing a side track

Excavating and installing a base slab
Installing prefabricated box culverts
Installing guard railing

Reinstating road approaches
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The structure will have similar footprint to the existing bridge.

Mobilisation is planned for the 9t May 2022 and works are expected to take 8 weeks,
weather permitting.

Any enquiries regarding these construction works please contact Mr Tim McLoughlin
on 0408 364 810.

Michael Urquhart
General Manager
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